
 

    TORRES SHIRE COUNCIL 
To lead, provide & facilitate a sustainable, safe & culturally vibrant community 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CLOSURE OF HASTINGS STREET – 
DOUGLAS STREET INTERSECTION  

 

Hastings Street will be undertaking road maintenance and will 
not be accessible between. 

Note: Only Businesses around this area will be able to access. 
 

TUESDAY 7TH JULY – TUESDAY 21ST JULY 2020 
 

                    
 

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused to our local 
community during this time. 

 
Should you have any enquiries please contact: 

 
Torres Shire Council Acting Director Engineering and Infrastructure 

Services, Ed Kulpa on 4069 1336. 
 
 

 Dalassa Yorkston 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

July 2020 


